Water District WIBA # 1 Update – April 12, 2021
The Town of Bergen has gone to bid on Water District WIBA # 1. We are bidding the project in two separate contracts. Both sets of plans can be viewed at avalonroch-planroom.com/jobs/public.
We will open the bids on April 30 (Contract B) and May 5 (Contract A) and plan to award both contracts in June. Construction should begin by the end of July or early August.
After the contracts for construction of the main water lines have been awarded in June, the Monroe County Water Authority will be in contact with you in regards to signing up for water. 

If you have questions regarding the progress of the water district, please email Supervisor Ernest Haywood at supervisor@bergenny.org

